
 
 

Nangia and Co. has a new
 address in Mumbai!

 
We are pleased to announce that we have moved to a new office in
 Mumbai located in the upcoming central business district of Lower
 Parel.
 

Our office shall now be housed on the 11th Floor of the Peninsula
 Business Park. Please update your contacts with our new office
 information -
 

Nangia & Co.
Chartered Accountants
Unit no. 1101,
11th Floor, B Wing,
Peninsula Business Park,
Ganpatrao Kadam Marg,
Lower Parel, Mumbai - 400 013
Telephone No.: +91 22 6173 7000
Fax No: +91 22 6173 7060
 
We look forward to seeing you in our new office soon!
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